
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Statement 8 December 2009 
 
The board of ICETH, The Interreligious Conference of European 
Women Theologians, wish to express their outrage at the ban on 
minarets in Switzerland. As an interfaith group, dedicated to 
learning to live with and respect our differences and beliefs, we 
deplore this ban which we see as racist, inflammatory and violating 
human rights. On behalf of our members, we extend our support to 
the Swiss Muslim community 
 
ICETH board: 
Rev. Dr. Helene Egnell, Sweden 
Rev. Christel Hildebrand, Germany 
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Rabbi Lee Wax, England 
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